
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted that ______________________________ is joining our Reception Class in 
September. 
Your child will be in Class RW, with Miss Walker. 
 
Term will start on Monday 3rd September 2018. Children will attend as follows; 
 
Monday 3rd September – 9:00am- 1:00pm 
Tuesday 4th September – 9:00am- 1:00pm 
Wednesday 5th September –9:00am- 3:15pm 
 
Children will then be expected to continue to attend full time. If you would prefer your 
child to attend half days for the rest of the week, please inform the class teacher when 
you start. 
 
Interviews with the class teacher will take place during the week beginning 10th 
September 2018 (week 2). 
 
Meetings can be booked from 2.15pm-4.15pm and will last 15 minutes. Bookings can 
be arranged when your child starts school. 
 
Please get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
We wish you a warm welcome to Bonneville and look forward to seeing you in 
September. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Miss Boyle 
Head of EYFS 



 

 

 


